
Minutes of October 10, 2018, SHAC Meeting 

Thirteen members were present.  

The group elected Amanda Rothe as the co-chairperson.   

The group agreed to move forward with plans for the 7th annual Give a Hoot About Your Health Fair – 

see below for date and location.  Any proceeds will fund health and safety initiatives. 

An update was provided to the group on the suicide prevention plan.  District counselors are scheduled 

to attend a three-day critical response training to learn skills necessary to respond to school-based 

critical incidents.  Members of SHAC will also be attending a Threat Assessment Team training in San 

Marcos.  Ideas were shared to include additional safety information at the health fair.   

The date of the next meeting was set for Wednesday, November 28, at 2:30 p.m. at Woolls. 

Having no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.  

 
 
Hondo ISD Family Health Fair 
Give a Hoot About Your Health 
Wednesday, March 20, 2019 
4:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
Woolls Intermediate School 
 


